
20 OCT 2013

Pentecost 22TODAY

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
2.30pm
4.30pm
7.00pm

Contemplative Worship - Communion   Ross Mackinnon
Interactive               A Hearnshaw / R Mackinnon
Traditional - Communion  Warren Bartlett 
Family Worship    Belinda Clear
Creative    Alanee Hearnshaw

SUNDAY OCTOBER 27 Pentecost 23 

Joel 2:23-32; Psalm 65; 2 Timothy 4:6-8, 16-18; Luke 15:9-14

Today’s 9.15 & 11am services are being recorded

Jeremiah 31:27-34; Psalm 119:97-104; 2 Timothy 3:14-4:5; Luke 18:1-8

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm
7.00pm

Glen Waverley
Uniting Church

Welcome to Our Church

GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centred community that meets God and shares 
that unconditional love: meet_god@anytime.with.us

If you’re new to our congregation, please say hello at the welcome table in 
the foyer after the service.

U N I T I N G  C H U R C H  I N  A U S T R A L I A

W E E K LY  B U L L E T I N

Glen Waverley Uniting Church

Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway,
Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150

Office  Hours: Mon-Fri 9am - 5pm
(except Public Holidays)

9560 3580
office@gwuc.org.au

gwuc.org.au

Ministry Team

Rev. Greg Fry
9561 3031 gjandco@bigpond.net.au

Alison Clarkson - Seniors
9560 3167 madingwall@optusnet.com.au

Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults
0402 030 342 alanee.h@gmail.com

Belinda Clear - Children & Families
0400 559 423 baclear@bigpond.com

Contemplative Worship - Communion   Ross Mackinnon
Interactive               Brace Bateman 
Traditional - Communion   Brace Bateman 
Senior Service    Alison Clarkson / Tom Rose
Family Worship    Belinda Clear
Creative    Alanee Hearnshaw

SUNDAY OCTOBER 20

The Hub Volunteers Lunch - Sunday 27 October - 12.30pm

A lunch and get-together will be held on Sunday 27th October at 12.30pm 
for all Hub Volunteers.  Please bring a small plate of food to share.

Safe Church Training - Sunday 10 November - 1pm to 5pm

We will be hosting our next Safe Church training day on Sunday 10 
November from 1pm to 5pm.  Please make an effort to come, as the 
workshop will cover how to ensure our Church environment is a safe one!  
Please RSVP your attendance to the Church Office by Wednesday 6 
November.

Ministry to Seniors’ Service - Sunday 27 October - 2.30pm

Please join us for Worship and Holy Communion at 2.30pm.  The service 
theme is “Building Bridges” and the service will be led by Alison Clarkson. 
The speaker is Rev Tom Rose (Chaplain at Epworth Richmond).  
Afternoon tea will be served after the service.  If you require transport 
please contact the Church Office by Wednesday 23 October.

Community Day - Friday 25 October - 10am

Where:      St Mark’s Uniting Church Chadstone (cnr Edward & Burton Sts).
Time:      Morning Tea at 10am. Service at 10.30am.
Speaker:    Val Hardy.
Enquiries:  Nancy Burns 9802 4281.

Community Outreach Group

See our Notice Board for:-
• Kivuli, Kenya, “Another Chicken Coop”
• “Act for Peace”, Gifts for Peace Catalogue 2013-2014
Andrew Hosking - Coordinator



Today’s Flowers in the church
Arranged by: Kaye Mackinnon.

What’s on this week?
(Legend: R1-Room 1, R2-Room 2, R3-Room 3, R4-Room 4, K-Kitchen, F-Fellowship Area,
C-Church, H-Hall, V-Vestry, O-Outside Venue)

Monday 21 October  
10.00 am Playgroup   R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580 
10.30 am Leisure Time   R1 Enq: Margaret Fraser 9803 7653 
2.30 pm Leisure Time Comm R1 Enq: Margaret Fraser 9803 7653 
7.30 pm Mandarin Fellowship R4 Enq: Jit Tan 0400 607 053
7.30 pm  Monday Bible Study R4 Enq: Jit Tan 0400 607 053
7.30 pm Meditation  O Enq: Graeme or Bobbie 9803 0379
8.00 pm Badminton  H Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813

Tuesday 22 October
10.00 am Playgroup   R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10am - 2pm The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
11.00 am UCAF Executive  V Enq: Diana Coles 9874 6457
8.00 pm Encounter Group O Enq: Lois Hosking 9560 1981

Wednesday 23 October   
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10am - 12noon The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373 
8.00 pm Free Spirit  O Enq: Deb Leigh 0411 778 417
8.00 pm Young Adult Group O Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Thursday 24 October
9.45 am Ladies Fitness Group H Enq: Jenni Halliwell 9728 5550
10am - 2pm The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
11.15 am English Conversation R4 Enq: Jan Clear 9803 6820
7.30 pm Uniting Voices  R1  Enq: Barbara Hurst 9803 9346
             Elwyn Pederson 9803 1378
8.00 pm Badminton  H Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813

Friday 25 October
9.30 am Lectionary Group R2 Enq: Office 9560 3580
12.00 pm Cooee Scrabble Group F Enq: Sandy Whitfield 0417 597 144
5.30 pm Uthies   H/F Enq: Belinda Clear 0400 559 423
7.00 pm Youth Group  O Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Saturday 26 October
1.00  pm Social Tennis  O Enq: Graeme Pratt 9560 7991

Planned Giving Envelopes
The Planned Giving Envelopes for the next 12 months are available for 
collection in the foyer.  If there are any questions, please contact Ken 
Hutchinson.

Church Kitchen Shines Again!
The GWUC kitchen recently underwent its yearly inspection by Monash 
City Council and received 100% satisfaction: 112 points out of 112! This 
means we receive another Gold Plate award.   The CKC and church 
administration would like to thank everyone for their dedication  in 
keeping the high standards in our kitchen.   Well done all, and keep up the 
good work! 

Grand Presentation Service to Community Outreach Projects 2013

Following an outstanding 2013 Fete result the presentation service for 
funds to COP recipients will take place on Sunday 10 November 2013 at 
9.15am. Come and find out details about the wonderful projects that your 
Fete this year will support.

Lost!

A sum of money has been found in a bag at the trash and treasure stall.  If 
you believe this is yours, and can identify the amount, please contact the 
Church Office on 9560 3580.  If no-one comes forward by Sunday 27 
October, the money will go towards the Fete.

Fete Outcomes Aplenty

Below is a letter of thanks received for COP Funds already at work within 
the "CRE - Glenallen Programme."
To the CRE ladies,
I would like to thank you for your beautiful gift to my son Alexander for his 
upcoming graduation to Secondary School.
What a beautiful book to treasure and share with Alexander and his sister, 
with colourful pictures and simple language to explain the Bible and Jesus in a 
loving way.  I read the introduction to Alexander and became a little teary. The 
bible is more than a book of rules and stories - but the ultimate love story 
between God and man.
What an important gift for Alexander and I to remember you with and his time 
in primary school. Thank you for your time and dedication to spread the word 
at Glenallan over the years.
God Bless - Helen.

“Between the Devil & the Deep Blue Sea”

Please come along at 7pm next week (27 October) to view this Asylum 
Seeker documentary and speak with the film maker (Jessie Taylor) who 
will be available to answer questions.


